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oate December 8, 2017 CITY OF DALLAS

T Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

swaer D€CEMber 13, 2017 Council Agenda ltem #106 — Street Name Change for Maham
Road

On October 25, 2017, the City Council considered a proposal to change the name of
Maham Road between North Central Expressway (U.S. Highway 75) and Spring Valley
Road to “Esperanza Road” (NC1 67-005). The City Council held this item under
advisement, with the public hearing open, until December 13, 2017, and requested staff
research whether the name “Maham Road” has any historical significance.

Neither the Dallas Survey Vault, nor the City of Dallas Street Name Coordinator, nor the
City Archivist could find any records indicating “Maham Road” was named for a historical
person, place or event.
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